
 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF 

REGULAR ZERO WASTE SONOMA BOARD MEETING OF 

March 18, 2020 

 

The regular meeting of Zero Waste Sonoma (Sonoma County Waste Management 
Agency) scheduled for Wednesday, March 18, 2020, is cancelled due to the COVID-19 
meeting restrictions.  All items will be continued to the regular April meeting on 
Wednesday, April 15, 2020 at 8:30 AM at the City of Santa Rosa Council Chambers, 
located at 100 Santa Rosa Avenue, Santa Rosa, California.   

 

Dated:  March 16, 2020 

              
      Leslie Lukacs, Executive Director 

         


